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Mrs. Champagne’s Weekly News





March 24th, 2017





First Grade





From the Mouth of Little Sprouts


Our grandson was being told all about a minor operation he was to undergo. A nurse reassured him that he’d soon wake up in his room and not “remember a thing.” Aghast, he turned to his mother and wondered, “Will I have to go to kindergarten all over again?”





(Courtesy of Country Woman Magazine)





Contact Info


Sherri Champagne     School Phone: 715-251-3528 Rm# 203


Home phone: 715-251-4160 (Before 8 P.M. please)


� HYPERLINK "mailto:schampagne@niagara.k12.wi.us" �schampagne@niagara.k12.wi.us� (Please be aware that I don’t always get a chance to check my e-mail until after the children have left for the day! Please call and leave a message if it is urgent.)








 Science: Begin Plants unit





Spelling: Diphthongs: ou, ow





Grammar:  Color and number words





Math: Graphs and Charts





Reading:   See handout











Dear Parents,


Friday marked the end of the 3rd quarter (I cannot believe how fast the year has flown by). Report cards will be available online this Friday. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me anytime. 


Attached, you will find a “Family Project” Mrs. Santoni and I have assigned as a conclusion to our Animals science unit. Hopefully, it will give you all the information you need to complete this project with your child. Have fun with it and use your imagination! I am looking forward to seeing what you come up with! 


We are almost out of snacks. If you are out and about and think to grab some, we would appreciate it!














